
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

31st January 2023 
 

 

Industrial Action 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further to my letter of 27th January, I am writing to confirm that the school will be closed 
tomorrow, Wednesday 1st February, with the exceptions detailed below: 
 
Year 11 students taking the IT tech award exam MUST come in to school at the normal time to 
take this exam.  When it finishes between 10:30 and 11:00 they should go home. 
 
If you are unable to accommodate for child care on this day, the school may be able to 
supervise your child, but this cannot be guaranteed.  Please request using this form.  A packed 
lunch will be provided for any child entitled to a free school meal. 
 
Students will have revision work set on their ‘Teams’ page they can complete.  They should also 
be encouraged to complete reading. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s head of year or pastoral support manager. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
John Jones 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZvvMMp0I5xhLh9sH9Z5T-NhUODZHN1FGQUZJSTEzV0RWNldXOVA5S1BZWS4u

